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Dear Ms Heywood, 

Purbeck Local Plan 

I am writing following the recent consultation on Proposed Further Main Modifications (FMM) to 
the Purbeck Local Plan. The consultation closed on 25 January 2022. We had indicated to you 
that we intended to share responses and a consultation document with you thereafter. We plan 
to publish the 30 responses that were received, together with this letter, on our website shortly 
to keep interested parties updated on the outcome of the consultation.  
 
We have decided that we need to fully consider some of the issues raised in one of the 
responses (which relate to the process for considering FMM). We intend to finalise our 
consultation document as soon as possible having given it the necessary consideration. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Michael Garrity 
Head of Planning



 

 

 


